
THE FINANCIAL STABILITY COUNCIL HELD ITS MEETING 

 

On 13th of January 2015, Financial Stability Council (FSC) held its meeting. Through the 
meeting, the FSC discussed: (i) About amendments on the regulation of appointing and excusing 
independent members of the bank’s board of directors; (ii) Legal issues dealt with bank’s 
provision; (iii) 2014 Annual report of the Financial Information Unit of the Bank of Mongolia; 
(iv) The Macroeconomic Outlook of 2015; (v) The Amendment bill on the State budget of 2015; 
(vi) About trading in treasury securities; (vii) About government accounts in the central bank; 
(viii) Building up a scheme for reducing the exchange rate risk on the State budget; (ix) FSC 
meeting schedule of 2015. 

In accordance with decisions of the meetings, members of the Council, within their respective 
functions, assigned duties and delivered recommendations to the relevant parties. In addition, the 
FSC released its conclusion and recommendation on the macroeconomic policy to the general 
public. 

 

COORDINATING AND ANALYTIC UNIT UNDER THE FSC 


